
BOC Life participates in “Race for Water” 

 

BOC Life has been encouraging its people to take part in 

charitable activities as a way to give back to society. On 12 

March 2017, over 40 members from our wealth management 

team took part in the "Race for Water“ activity organised by A 

Drop of Life. 

 

The event aimed to raise money for building water facilities in 

less developed regions to improve the supply and hygiene of 

drinking water. It also hoped to arouse public awareness on 

water conservation and water scarcity. Participants were 

required to carry 4.5 liters of bottled water and complete a 15-km 

or 30-km trail to experience the hardship of fetching water from a 

distance. 

 

Throughout the activity, BOC Life participants demonstrated a 

strong team spirit and gained invaluable experience in 

appreciating the preciousness of water resources. 
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